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The JWEE appears to be growing in stature as 

the number of manuscripts submitted has been 
steadily increasing. It comes out twice a year in 
English and it is published by Institute of 
Economic Sciences, Belgrade, Serbia. 

We are grateful to all authors who have sent 
us quality papers, which passed the peer reviews 
and were published in our journal. We also expect 

that in the future we will get original scientific papers of even higher quality 
and in a larger number.  

All publications in the  Journal are in English language. Authors whose 
first language is not English should make sure their manuscript is written in 
idiomatic English before submission. At last,we want to remind you to 
follow the author's guide. 

On behalf of our Editorial Board, we appreciate your interest in the 
JWEE and look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 
9th of May, 2017. 

Editor-in-Chief 
   Acad. Prof. Mirjana Radović-Markovi ć, PhD 

 

 
 
 




